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26/01/2023  14:29:172022/5528/P COMMNT Richard Max We live at Number 26 Lower Merton Rise and are neighbours.

We have made a similar application for our house.

We support this application.

27/01/2023  07:10:462022/5528/P SUPPRT Mike Neumann We support the application as the design is similar to the existing roof extensions at No's 24-32 Elliott Square 

and those recently approved for No¿s 10-15 Elliott Square. A consistent design approach ensures the 

architectural quality of the Square is maintained. The proposed design and construction to current standards 

will also improve the energy efficiency of the existing property and reduce its carbon emissions.
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